
Dear Snowdrop Class,                                Week Commencing 25th May 2020 

 

We hope you are all happy and well. The sun has been shining and it has been 

lovely to be able to go out a bit more.  

 

Mrs Kennett saw these baby Canada geese along the canal. Do you know what baby geese are 

called? She was also very excited to see a kingfisher which is a beautiful blue bird that likes 

to fish along rivers and canals. She wasn’t quick enough to photograph it.  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you have a tea party at home this week after reading the 

story of the week. Send a photograph to EEXAT.  

 

How about making some special sandwiches for your tea 

These are club sandwiches and have toasted bread in three layers. 

https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/recipes/kids-club-sandwiches 

 

 

Miss Taylor has been busy in the hub working with the children on 

lots of creative projects. Here is one for you to try at home. All 

you need is masking tape and some chalk! 

Start by cutting long pieces of tape to make a square shape 

on the ground. Next use the masking tape to create a pattern 

inside the square. Now you can use the chalk to colour in the  

gaps. Finally peel off the masking tape to reveal your colour  

pattern. Please upload them to EExAT for us to see.  
 

            SUNFLOWER UPDATE!! 
 

I hope you are looking after your sunflowers?  

They will be enjoying the sunshine. Don’t forget to give them plenty 

of water each evening to keep them growing.  

You might need to give them a stick to stop them falling over. Mrs 

Kennett has planted some more sunflower seeds. 

 

Take care and stay safe. Mrs Kennett and Miss Taylor. 

 

 


